
 
 

TCDRS 2023 Legislation Summary 
 

During the 88th Legislative Session, TCDRS tracked several bills that would have impacted the 
system if passed, including SB 1446, SB 2530 and HB 471. 

Only one of these bills — HB 471 — was passed. However, during the legislative process, the 
retirement-related provisions of the bill were removed, so the bill has no impact on TCDRS 
employer plans.   


